

April 5, 1976

Dear Members,

## LAST CALL FOR TICKETS!

At the bottom of our recent Newsletter there was a coupon to be used in ordering tickets for our Annual Dinner Meeting which will be held at the Weymouth South High School as usual at 6:30 p.m. The date is April 26th and a fine dinner and program are planned.

We hope that you are coming and in case you have lost the coupon, here is a new one. In the past we called members by phone but it has become increasingly difficult to reach them without making several calls. Also, many members now have unlisted numbers and we certainly don't want to ignore them so we have turned to this new method and hope that you will take a minute to drop your reservation and check in the mail. We must have them by April 17th so that we can notify the caterer of the final count. If you have any questions, please call us.

The cost of this mailing and of sending the tickets to you has been donated by friends.

JOIN US ON THE 26TH. EVERYONE HAS A GOOD TIME AT OUR ANNUAL DINNER.

Sincerely.

Chris Stanton 7-8360 Betty Kevitt 5-4804

State

Newsletter Editors

Zip

Please cut off and mail to:	Mrs. Wilbur Stanton 228 Pleasant Street So. Weymouth, Mass. 02190
Please make checks payable to:	Weymouth Historical Society.
Please send me ticket (s) Dinner.	at \$5.00 each for the Annual
I am enclosing my check for \$	·